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Scott Kupor Sworn in as OPM Director 

WASHINGTON, D.C. — Today, Scott Kupor was sworn in as Director of the U.S. Office of 
Personnel Management (OPM). With decades of leadership experience in the private 
sector, Kupor brings a results-driven approach to strengthening the federal workforce 
and ensuring government services meet the highest standards of excellence for the 
American people. 

“I am honored by the Senate s̓ confirmation and grateful to President Trump for 
entrusting me with this opportunity to serve,” Director Kupor said. “The federal 
workforce is the backbone of our government s̓ ability to deliver for the American 
people. My commitment is to empower these dedicated public servants with the tools, 
systems, and leadership they deserve, building a high-performing, accountable, and 
mission-driven workforce that upholds the trust of every taxpayer. 

“I will prioritize President Trumps̓ America-first agenda by focusing on a smart 
stewardship of taxpayer resources, fostering a workplace culture that rewards 
innovation and performance, and ensuring federal agencies are equipped to serve 
Americans with efficiency and integrity,” Kupor continued. “Throughout my career, I 
have worked to champion organizational excellence. As Director of OPM, I will apply 
these experiences to modernize how the federal government attracts, develops, and 
retains top talent.” 

Director Kupor was confirmed by the Senate on July 9, 2025, and his official X account 
can be found here. 
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